
Miss Wimperis says...

It has been lovely to see the sun shining this week! Please

ensure that your child has only a vest, t-shirt and jumper on as

it can get very hot in our busy classrooms! Next week, there is

DT in Action in Year 3 on Wednesday afternoon, The Brass

Concert for Y5 and Year 6 parents on Wednesday and Phonics in

Action on Friday morning for Y1 parents.
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Mrs Ashton will be teaching Year 1 phonics on Friday

morning for all Year 1 parents to watch how phonics is

taught and share ideas of how you can help at home. 



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!
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